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Alderman Michael D’ Amato, Chair
Judiciary and Legislation Committee
Office of the City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall

Attention: Kathleen Marquardt

Re: File No. 011590
3363 North 23rd Street

Dear Alderman D’ Amato:

The Department has not had any experience with the applicant, Bobbi
Caldwell, or the property that would cause us to object. However, our
records indicate that the property is owned by David and Mary Clayborn.
We have not had any significant adverse experience with them that would
cause us to object.

Sincerely,
,/??’Z —
Schuyl¢r F. Seager
Deputy Commissioner
er
¢ Beverly Temple
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